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August 25, 2023 

 
BY E-MAIL 
 
Daniel Goldner, Chair 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
Re:   Docket No. DE 23-054 Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. Motion for Waiver and 

Modification 
 
Dear Chair Goldner: 
 
 On behalf of Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. I enclose a motion requesting waiver 
and modification of a reporting requirement established in Order No. 26,850 (the 
“Order”) issued by the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission on June 16, 2023 in 
the above-referenced docket. Specifically, the Company requests that the Commission 
modify the deadline for filing certain reports from the 10th day of each month to the 30th 
day of each month. The Department of Energy and the Office of the Consumer Advocate 
have indicated that they do not object to the relief sought. 
 
 The Company respectfully requests that the Commission rule on this motion on or 
before September 10, 2023. 
 
 Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if 
you have any questions concerning this filing. 
 
  Sincerely, 

    
  Patrick H. Taylor 
  Chief Regulatory Counsel 
 
cc: Office of the Consumer Advocate 
 NH Department of Energy 


